
Hi everyone - we made it to Friday! 

  

We've had another great week in school.  The children really enjoyed Wheelie 

Wednesday and I even managed to cycle in myself as the weather was so lovely.  We 

raised nearly £300 for our scooter storage - thank you all so much!  We are already 

looking at catalogues as we want to have the storage in place as soon as possible.  I 

understand from a few of you that the addition of scooters made the journey to school 

slightly 'interesting' so we promise not to make it a weekly event (although several 

people have asked for it!) 

  

I was also pleased to receive some positive feedback from a parent about our start and 

finish to the school day.  I have to say that when I have been outside in the morning it 

has been very calm and 'socially distanced' which is reassuring.  Thank you for being so 

understanding about the changes that we have had to make.  I am aware that, for some 

of you, the route that you now have to take means going over the grass - we've had 

mention of muddy shoes.  This is probably only going to get more challenging as winter 

approaches, so we are more than happy for you to put your child in wellies and then 

change them in school.  Obviously we need to store these somewhere so it would be 

tricky if everyone bought them in, but we can certainly accommodate a few. 

  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

 

Best wishes 

 

Jacky 
 


